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                  Principal’s Message 
The Spring Term has got off to a really 
good start with pupils being on time and 
smart. Thank you for making sure that 
your child is on time and prepared for 
their day in school by wearing the right 
uniform. Please check further down to 
make sure you are fully aware of the 
uniform expectations as over the next 
week we’ll be having a focus on this. 
Please also check out upcoming dates for 
this term including information about 
Parent’s Evening in March. 
 
Liz Latham  
 

Uniform 

There have been 

several incidences of 

pupils wearing 

tracksuit tops in 

school. Please be reminded that the 

Queensmead sweatshirt or cardigan is 

the only acceptable outer garment to 

wear over the white shirt. Please also be 

aware of the expectations about 

footwear: plain, black shoes/trainers are 

acceptable with no logos or heels. 

 

Class assembly dates: 
Here is the list of class assembly dates for you to 

plan ahead! Class assemblies are always on a 

Wednesday at 2.50pm in the main hall. You and 

your family are most welcome to attend: 

 

Valerie Thomas  21st February 2018 

Shirley Hughes  7th March 2018 

AA Milne   25th April 2018 

 

Diary Dates for this term 
Yr 2 Beaumanor Hall  2nd Feb 18 
Safer Internet Day   6th Feb 18 
Parent Open Topic afternoon 7th Feb 18 
World Book Day (dress up) 1st March 18 
Parents Evening     7th March 18  
Parents Evening   8th March 18 
Yr 6 Warning Zone   9th March 18 
 

Law Club 

Many pupils in Y5 and 

6 have signed up to the 

new Law Club on 

Wednesdays after 

school. This is a free 

club which is led by Leicester University 

Law students and allows the pupils to 

enjoy learning about law and university 

life in a fun and 

interactive way. 

 

Police Car 

competition   

KS1 and 2 

enjoyed an 

informative 

session with our local beat police who 

brought in a patrol car for pupils to look 

in. This is part of a local competition to 

name the car. The winner will see the 

name and design printed on the vehicle 

as well as receiving other prizes! Alyssia 

said, ‘it was exciting to see all the tools 

they use as well as being able to press 

the sirens and lights- it was really loud!’ 

 

Family fun Sponsored Walk!  

Get fit and have a fabulous family day out 

supporting CLIC Sargent through one of our 

family’s FromLottiewithlove fundraising 

page. 

On 5th May families will be dressing as 

superheros and princesses to take part in a 

sponsored walk at Rutland Water. Why not 

support by going to the facebook page and 

finding out how to sponsor someone taking 

part or by signing up yourself! 
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